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Jannie Mouton's autobiography, And Then They Fired Me, is a must-read
for business leaders. It's an inspiring and informative account of her journey
from being fired to becoming one of the most successful businesswomen in
South Africa.

Mouton was born in 1946 in the small town of Vrede, South Africa. Her
father was a farmer and her mother was a teacher. Mouton grew up in a
close-knit family and learned the value of hard work and determination from
her parents.

Mouton attended the University of Pretoria, where she earned a degree in
commerce. After graduating, she worked as an accountant for a number of
years before joining the family business, Mouton & Joubert.

In 1980, Mouton was fired from Mouton & Joubert. She was pregnant with
her second child at the time, and she was devastated by the news.
However, Mouton was not one to give up. She decided to start her own
business, and she founded Capitol Access in 1981.

Capitol Access is a microfinance company that provides loans to small
businesses in South Africa. Mouton has grown the company into one of the
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most successful microfinance companies in the country. Capitol Access has
provided loans to over 1 million small businesses, and it has helped to
create over 2 million jobs.

Mouton is a role model for women and entrepreneurs around the world.
She has shown that anything is possible with hard work and determination.
Her story is an inspiration to anyone who has ever been fired or who has
ever dreamed of starting their own business.

In her book, And Then They Fired Me, Mouton shares her insights on:

The importance of resilience

The power of perseverance

The value of networking

The importance of giving back

And Then They Fired Me is a valuable resource for business leaders of all
levels. It's a book that will inspire you to never give up on your dreams, no
matter what obstacles you face.

Free Download your copy of And Then They Fired Me today!

Buy now on Our Book Library

About the Author

Jannie Mouton is a South African businesswoman and philanthropist. She
is the founder and CEO of Capitol Access, a microfinance company that
provides loans to small businesses in South Africa. Mouton is a role model



for women and entrepreneurs around the world. She has been recognized
for her work with numerous awards, including the Free Download of the
Baobab from the South African government and the Ernst & Young World
Entrepreneur of the Year Award.
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